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Summer, where did it go? As we were walking out of the bowling alley tonight     
,                      Jan mentioned it was getting dark earlier now. I stopped and realized she was 

right, a good sign summer is winding down. I hope each of you have had a
wonderful summer filled with family and friends.

Our club has just finished hosting the Alamance County Special Olympic Golf 
Tournament at Indian Valley Golf Course. It was a beautiful day, somewhat warm, but no 
rain. t was a fun day and it seemed everyone had a good time. When all the teams were 
finished, the meal was served and prizes were given and to everyone's joy, all prize money 
was donated back to Special Olympics. I would like to thank all the club members who 
came out that Saturday morning to help make this another successful endeavor. I would 
also like to thank our members and community citizens who gave generously to help 
sponsor this endeavor. 

The Fun Monday booth committee is busy getting items ready to sell at Fall SOS. We still 
need club members to sign up to help work in the booth. Please contact me if you would 
be willing to work a 30 minute shift. We are selling raffle tickets for $5.00 for a chance to 
win a hand painted set of corn hole boards. On September 9 at Showtime Lounge, we will 
set up a table or two just outside the lounge entrance so you can preview what we will be 
selling. Bring some extra money so you can get a head start on these really great items.  
Thanks to every club member who bought a Fun Monday ticket--we sold all our tickets.

Mark your calendar for September 22 beginning at 12:00 noon on the beach behind Ocean 
Bay Hotel. Club members from our club and our sister clubs will come together for a no 
cost to our club beach party. A group picture will be taken around 1:30. I would suggest if 
you want to set up a tent, you should meet around 7AM behind Ocean Bay to get your tent 
set up close to our group. You should bring your chair, beverage and a snack to share.  
Hope you will consider attending this gathering as it is a good opportunity to be with fellow 
club members and club members from various other clubs. Music will be all about, line 
dancing will be all about, corn hole games all about, and often celebrities make guest 
appearances. Hope to see you on the beach that day.

Mark your calendar for Sunday October 2 --Membership Appreciation Party--at Mike and 
Debbie Wilson's cabin off Huffman Mill Road. More details will be given at a later date.

Thanks for all your support and for helping me make this a super great shag club. It has 
been a great 6 years and I have so enjoyed being your president. You guys are the best---
for all you who will be going to SOS--please be careful going and coming. But as we still 
have a few weeks left before SOS,  please come out on Friday nights to Showtime so your 
legs and feet will be ready for SOS.

Remember all our members and their family members who are on our Sunshine List--enjoy 
the remaining days of summer.  Now Go and Do Well.

Joan
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BSC Business Meeting
8/19/2016

CALL TO ORDER: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:01 pm and a quorum was declared

WELCOME: Joan Kimbro, President, welcomed everyone to the August BSC Business Meeting 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Jan Burwell shared we have 244 members, adding one new member this month. There is 
nothing new to share at this time. A motion to accept the minutes from the July meeting was made by Lorna Shively and 
seconded by Lucy Duvall.

BIRTHDAYS: Jan Burwell announced the August and September birthdays (see list in newsletter)

TREASURER’S REPORT: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance, deposits and expenses of club checking account, as of 
today, since our last meeting. A motion to accept the report was made by Janice McSherry and seconded by Tammy 
McDole.

BOD MEETING: 7/11/2016 ~ Lucy Duvall – Discussion of upcoming Membership Appreciation Party, HOF and Officer 
elections 

SOS CARDS: Edith Loy – Deadline to purchase SOS cards is 8/30. 15 cards remain at $30.

SUNSHINE REPORT: Debbie Burnham shared health concerns of members. Please feel free to send cards and well wishes 
and contact these members with needs. (see list in newsletter)

FUN MONDAY BOOTH: Joan Kimbro – Raffle tickets for corn hole board set $5. Many wonderful items to sell in the booth 
on Monday, September 19 was shared.  NOTE: NO COOLERS IN STREET DURING SOS PER LAW!

PRESALE ITEMS: September 9, Friday at club, there will be a presale to members of items to be sold in the SOS Fun 
Monday booth. Come to club, bring money and get the jump on really cool items! 

BEACH PARTY: September 22, Thursday, Shag Clubs unite for a fun time behind Ocean Bay Condos beginning at noon, 
group picture to be made at 1:30 sharp! Feel free to bring an appetizer to share!

SPECIAL OLYMPICS GOLF TOURNAMENT: Dianne Neese ~ Saturday, August 20, 9:00 am start, Indian Valley Golf Course. 
After the fact - A fun time was had by all for such a wonderful benefit!

HOF: Lorna Shively, Hall of Famer, has handouts for the criteria for nomination to HOF. Deadline for nominations has to 
be postmarked by October 1. We will choose a HOF Committee at the next business meeting.

OFFICERS ELECTION: Nominating slips passed out at September business meeting, October 1 nominations, November 
vote

MEMBERSHIP APPRECIATION PARTY: October 2, Sunday, 3:00 pm at Mike and Debbie Wilson’s farm.
The officers would like to invite all members to come out to show our appreciation for all your support and involvement 
for the year! You don’t want to miss Mike’s famous chili meal! Thanks Mike and Debbie!

VETERAN’S DAY PARADE: Kurt Lankford – November 11, Graham. See Kurt if you’d like to ride in parade.
HALLOWEEN PARTY: October 28, Sissy Tillman and Steve Williamson, Chairman
CHRISTMAS PARTY/HOF RECOGNITION: December 10, Saturday

50/50: Jack Oakley won! Members Present: 28

Next Business Meeting: September 30, Friday, 7:00 pm Meeting Adjourned: 7:50 pm



Additional Information from Joan

Vic Gillespie has loaned our club 10 prints he has just finished--he asked me to charge $70 each but said 

we could keep $40 of that $70 for our club. I will have to turn these back into him at SOS so if anyone is 

interested they need to contact me.
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The Board of Directors met at 
Showtime Monday night, August 1 
at 6:30p.m.. 

We have many events coming up for 
everyone to be a part of. They 
include the Membership 
Appreciation Party at Mike Wilsons, 
the Fall S O S party on the beach, 
Special Olympics Fund Raiser, 
Christmas Party , Hall of Fame 
nominations, and Officer elections.

Our next meeting will be September 
12 at 6:30.

Lucy DuVall 
Secretary BOD

Martha Shoffner took a bad fall on August 5th at the Shag Club. Amy and Gary took her to ARMC. She did not break any 
bones but will have a few days of bad bruising. 
From Martha: I would like to thank the Burlington Shag Club friends for the call, cards and messages sent after my fall. No 
dancing because I do not want to risk having to change the date for my knee surgery. My many thanks to all, especially to 
Gary and Amy who I could not persuade to go home that night at the hospital - all night long. You're the best!  Such great 
people/friends in our Burlington Shag. Club. Will be missing SOS this year - so all of you dance one for me!!! Love to all

Judy Satterfield fell and broke her clavicle and had surgery Monday the 8th thoughts and prayers are needed for a fast 
recovery sent card. 

From Sharon Finch;
I would like to thank everybody for the cards, phone calls, and visits while Eddy was in the hospital. It has been touch and 
go but hopefully he is on the mend.
After five weeks in the hospital, he has finally got a pacemaker which seem to be working. He has been moved to rehab 
for about four weeks, building up his muscles, learning how to do everything again. After the meeting today, the plan is 
Eddy will be coming home Wednesday, September 7th, if he keeps improving. The doctors said he will be on the dance 
floor within three months. ..yea

Steve McHone had  a stroke 7/25 and is doing well. Pam McHone’s and Linda Maccia’s father’s  Leroy Varner passed away 
at his home at 12:02am Monday, August 8 – his 92nd birthday. 

Gloria Thompson has had her knee surgery and is recovering continue to keep her in our thoughts and prayers

Update: BoBo’s Mom passed away September 9th.BoBo Parker’s Mom has cancer and ask us to keep her and the family in 
our thoughts and prayers.

Louise Flanigan has shingles. Please keep her in our thoughts. She let us know that now the new recommended time for 
the shot is every 5 years

Update: Martha Shoffner is in rehab and is really struggling. The surgery went well, but Martha is having a bad reaction to 
the pain killers. They make her terribly nauseated. So all they can give her is Tylenol. She sounded really bad, so please 
keep her in your thoughts & prayers. Martha said she appreciates everyone's concern and will be in touch when she feels 
better.
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Next Business Meeting will be Friday 
September 30th at 7:00 pm in the Country 
Club Lanes Birthday Room.

.

September DJs

9/2   Roy Childress
9/9   Chigger Woods
9/16 SOS – No DJ
9/23 SOS – No DJ
9/30 Darrell Gaither

Judy Bateman 9/1

Mary Shelton 9/5

Rick  Burnham 9/6

Bill Thomas 9/6

Mike Watson 9/6

Mike Wilson 9/6

Jane Williamson 9/13

Ronnie Gregory 9/15

Candy Brooks 9/21

Shine Oliver 9/24

Cindy Sharpe 9/24

Jody Sutton 9/24

Teresa Upchurch 9/25

Dianne Fogleman 9/26

Amber Allen 9/30

Stephen Stearns and Stearns Ford will once again host a yard sale to raise money for Christmas 
Cheer--as this is not a shag club function, Stephen who is a long time member of our club and 
former officer has asked the Burlington Shag Club members to support him in this endeavor.  For 
many years our club hosted this yard sale and we adopted families at Christmas time.  It was 
decided to terminate this fundraiser a year or so ago so Stephen picked it and has kept this going.  
He will be sending out further information concerning date and time of yard sale. 

Stephen called me this afternoon and asked me to let our members know the trailer has been 
delivered to Stearns Ford on Alamance Road.  Please keep this in mind as you are cleaning out 
closets, garages, houses, attics, or whatever before the winter months.  You can bring any items 
you wish to donate anytime beginning today and place them in the trailer.  You will need to go 
inside the dealership to get someone to unlock the doors.

Stephen and Nita appreciates all the help you can give them as they continue
to be mindful of needy families at Christmas time.

Teresa Jones 10/3

Paula Lowe 10/4

Cookie Woods 10/5

Tommy Stafford 10/7

Nora Eaton 10/9

Cindy Foust 10/9

Kim Dawson 10/10

David W Oakley 10/10

Diane Shaffer 10/16

Dallas Crawford 10/17

Carolyn Williams 10/20

Steve McHone 10/21

Susan McKinney 10/21

Myron Prevatte 10/24

Jerry Woodlief 10/29

Eldridge Meeler 10/30

October DJs

Evelyn said:
Mark your calendar! Saturday 
November 5th BSC Bowling 
Tournament!





September 2nd: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Roy Childress

September 5th: Happy Labor Day!

September 9th : Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM - DJ is Chigger Woods

September 16th: SOS begins. No DJ

September 23rd:  No DJ because of SOS

September 30th: BSC “Business Meeting and Birthday Night” from 7 PM – 12 AM DJ is Darrell 

Gaither

October 2nd: Membership Party

October 7th: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Mike Harding

October 14th: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Rick Burnham

October 21st: BSC “Business Meeting and Birthday Night” from 7 PM – 12 AM  DJ is Ron Russ

October 28th: Halloween Party at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Darrell Gaither

Burlington Shag Club
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Burlington, NC 27216-1174
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